CITY OF WILMORE MINUTES
February 6, 2017

The Wilmore City Council met in regular session Monday, February 6, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.
at Wilmore City Hall with Mayor Harold Rainwater presiding. Councilmembers present
were: Jeff Baier, Jim Brumfield, Lynn Cooper, Kim Deyer, Leonard Fitch and David Riel.
City Attorney Robert L. Gullette III was present.

Not present:

Pledge to the American flag.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

Councilmember Brumfield moved to approve the minutes of the January 17, 2017 regular
meeting; seconded by Councilmember Baicr as amended per Attorney Robert Gullette.
There being no discussion, all members voted aye.

OLD BUSINESS

OLD VOTING BOOTH AND CABOOSE

Councilmember Deyer made the motion, seconded by Councilmember Cooper to give
permission to the Mayor to sign off on the caboose and voting booth lease. There being no
discussion, all members voted aye.

COUNTY WIDE CLEANUP

Councilmember Brumfield made the motion, seconded by Councilmember Deyer to
approve the new site and the $14,000 cost for the County Wide Cleanup out of surplus
funds. There being no discussion, all members voted aye.

REPORTS FROM STAFF

Financial Director, Lori Vahle gave the monthly financial reports.

MAYOR COMMENTS:

COUNCIL MEMBER COMMENTS:

REPORTS FROM COMMITTEES AND GUEST SPEAKERS:

Chief Craig gave the Mayor and Council a tour of the newly renovated upstairs. It will be
a training area for the police officers and offices will be located in the facility as well.

Tara Hall gave a presentation of what happens at the Family Resource Center which is
located at 334 E. Main Street.
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Motion by Councilmember Brumfield to adjourn the meeting at 6:32 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

PRESIDING OFFICER: m Z’”@é

Hérold L. Rainwater, Mayor

ATTEST: )AWU/CTT) 7 ey

Sharon Moore, City Clerk
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